
AGRICULTURAL MARKETING BOARD 

ANNUAL END OF YEAR GET TOGETHER 

 
 

The AGRICULTURAL MARKETING BOARD (AMB) hereby wishes to inform the 

public in general and all other stakeholders that in the context of the celebration of its 

annual end of year get together, all stores located at Moka and Trou Fanfaron, retail 

outlets and market fairs across the island, will remain closed on Wednesday 18 December 

2019. 

 

Only the stores located in the compound of the airport will remain operational. 

 

The AMB is hereby thankful for the understanding of all members of the public as well as 

all other stakeholders. 
 

Moka 

02nd Dec 2019 

 

 
 


